
   

Grant Heather- Vehicle for Hire Dept- City of Winnipeg
"Changing the conversation & perspective on the use of Vehicles 
 for Hire by older adults & the role of VFH in safely transporting

older adults during COVID" 

Please use the emailed link or copy and paste this link to register for this Zoom call: 
 https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYldO-rpz0qHNQYz84x_P9LPqm-TLe0kyU4  

TRANSPORTATION  

 LUNCH N' LEARN SERIES

This space is intended to give community professionals the
opportunity to connect, collaborate & support one another in

understanding & addressing transportation issues for Older Adults in
Manitoba. To create a sense of community, we will recommend the use

of cameras throughout the session & we will not be recording these
sessions to create a safe and open sharing environment for everyone.  

Next Guest :  November 18, 2020- 12:00-1:00pm

JOIN US ONCE A MONTH 

For more information or to be a speaker, please email Samantha: info@tonsmb.org


